
Submitter: Daniela Lucescu 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB811 

To whom it may concern.  

 

I am strongly opposing SB811. If this bill passes it will tighten the chain on operators 

even more than it currently is. Hundreds of adult care home have shut down in recent 

years and this bill if passed will inevitably cause more operators to close their doors. 

This bill combines way too many issues to even process correctly. This bill in its 

current form will be one step forward and 10 steps back for operators. We just want 

to provide care to the aging & vulnerable individuals we serve and not feel like our 

stability is being threatened every legislative session.   

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  


